
Some insurance plans require preauthorization for acupuncture. Please note: I do not directly accept insurance. I collect full 
payment up front. I will provide you with a 'superbill' which is a receipt with insurance codes and diagnosis codes on it for you to 
submit to your insurance company. Any insurance coverage and payment should be directly reimbursed to you from your 
insurance company. With that being said, I will do my best to help you get reimbursed from insurance via providing any 
information and forms that your insurance company may require from me directly. Should you have any questions, please 
contact Ayesha Atique at (office) 630.393.9800 ext. 214 or e-mail atique.acupuncture@gmail.com.
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